Subject: Re: Visual C++ 2008 Support
Posted by adkiller on Tue, 11 Dec 2007 23:55:55 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

luzr wrote on Sat, 24 November 2007 14:38Hm, does it *require* NOWIN98 flag?
Mirek

The NOWIN9S8 flag is no longer supported under VC9 but is used in VC8 to keep executable sizes
small. Also unless you develop legacy apps for Win9x, this flag is highly recommended.

This patch adds minor compatibility fixes for VC9 that remove deprecated options that are no
longer supported.

Thanks,
-Ad
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